
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MARCH 16, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 16 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

[JIM & ANN – CRANDON] Dear WRVM Family, Happy Spring Letter Month! The one program that we 

make sure to catch is Prophecy Today with Jimmy DeYoung. We set aside 90 minutes every Saturday to 

listen. The time of day that we definitely switch to something else is between 10:00-11:00 Monday-Friday 

since we don’t care for Grace To You with John MacArthur or Thru the Bible with the late J Vernon 

McGee. Some of the other programs that we listen to on a fairly regular basis are: Breakpoint, Cal Thomas 

Commentary, Public Square Daily, Haven Today, Creation Moments, Song Requests, Money Wise, Truth 

for Life, In The Market, Living a Legacy and we catch Moody Church Hour when we can’t get to church 

on Sunday morning. We have been so blessed through WRVM and would feel lost without you in our daily 

lives. Thank you for doing a terrific job of reaching people with the message of salvation. God bless all of 

you and your ministry. 

AGAIN, WE APPRECIATE HEARING WHAT PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR, AND WHICH ONES 

YOU DON’T CARE FOR. IT ALL HELPS US AS WE MAKE PROGRAMMING DECISIONS. 

[LINDA – EMAIL]  Dear WRVM I recently sent our gift through the mail but did not include a note so I 

wanted to send our thanks to the wonderful job you all do at WRVM.  We have been listening to your radio 

station for nearly 40 years and it has been our rock.  The programming has been such a blessing and a 

source of encouragement to our family over the years.  I was a stay at home mom for 20 years and 

programs such as revive our hearts and focus on the family helped me tremendously during those years of 

child rearing.  Now we just listen as often as we can and enjoy all your speakers and music. We go to sleep 

with your station on and wake up to it. Thank You and may God continue to Bless this ministry. 

[CLAIRE – WEBSITE GUESTBOOK] I want to thank your staff for an excellent job of bringing 

inspirational music to all who listen to your station. I am dealing with cancer and I can't tell you 

how much your music has helped to keep me focused on my Father and his goodness. I like most 

of the programs on your station, especially Erwin Lutzer and other inspirational speakers. Keep 

on keeping on for the sake of all of us who listen every day and in the night also. Thank you! 

IT'S ALWAYS SO GOOD TO HEAR FROM YOU. THANK YOU FOR KEEPING US IN YOUR 

PRAYERS AND FOR YOUR GIFTS THAT HELP US MEET OUR DAILY EXPENSES OF 

BROADCASTING. ALL GIFTS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


